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 The first thing children usually notice when they look at a Sunday school lesson is the illustration. 

These colorful pictures immediately give the child an idea of what the lesson will be about. The artwork helps 

them visualize the people and places of the Bible and how the concepts in the Bible apply to their life. The  

artwork also helps children who struggle with listening or reading to gain more from the lesson. 

We are blessed to have a skilled illustrator, who is also a graduate of FLBC, working on our Level 2 (second 

grade) Sunday school curriculum. This artist works closely with Ambassador Publications to ensure that the 

artwork aligns with the Bible lesson. The illustrator reads the Bible text and written portion of each student 

lesson before creating the full-color artwork. The pictures are realistic. This helps our Sunday school students 

know that the Bible stories depict real people and that the Bible concepts can be applied to real people. 

Please prayerfully consider supporting the artistic work of our talented illustrator, who is using her skills to 

help children better understand God’s Word. Our volunteer illustrator, who spends many hours on each  

picture, is creating 72 illustrations for our new Ten Commandments curriculum (24 illustrations per  

quarter). An honorarium gift of $500 per quarter would greatly encourage and support the creative work of our 

illustrator. 

What would it cost? 

         Artist honorarium for Quarter 1 (24 illustrations) = FULFILLED 
Artist honorarium for Quarter 2 (24 illustrations) = $500 
Artist honorarium for Quarter 3 (24 illustrations) = $500 

Ambassador Publications 

serves congregations and individuals by providing biblical Lutheran resources  

to encourage faithful teaching of the Word of God. 

Illustrator Honorarium 
 

Some children struggle  

with reading or listening. 

Having accurate,  

biblically sound pictures  

in our Sunday school  

curriculum can be  

especially important for 

those children. 
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